
Ards and North Down – received 27 July 2021 
 
From: Redacted  
Sent: 27 July 2021 22:16 
To: Consultation <consultation@lgbc-ni.org.uk> 
Subject: In response to Consultation on Provisional Recommendations 
 
 

Sirs, 

 
I would like to submit the following response to your Provisional Recommendations for 
North Down and Ards.  

 
I notice that your recommendations continue to use long-standing names and boundaries in 
Bangor, and that little to no change would be required to retain good electoral balance.  
 

However, I would like to recommend the following suggestions for your consultation.  
 

1. Move the boundary between Harbour and Broadway so it follows Hamilton Road. 

This would provide for a more natural boundary along a main road.  

2. Move the boundary between Harbour and Bryansburn so it follows Princetown 
Road. This would provide for a more natural boundary along a main road.  

3. Consequently rename Harbour as Bangor Central.  
 

4. I wish you well in your considerations, 

 
Regards 
 
 

Redacted  

 


